
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Mission Circle 1:30 PM 

Wednesday Thistle Club 7:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE – MAY 12, 2018 

We Believe in Simcoe is happening  

this coming Saturday!   

Jesus enjoyed ministering to people  

through their need,  

and we are called, blessed and  

excited to be doing the same!   

Hope to see you on May 12!   

Your donations, encouragements, involvement  

and prayers are truly appreciated. 

 

   Your articles for News ‘N Views are due May 13th.  

          Please send them directly to Nicole Auld at 

  nicole.auld@granderie.ca or they may be left in the  

           News ‘N Views mail slot in the lower lobby. 

 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 

Monday, May 14th at noon 

The Shire Restaurant (Travel Lodge) 

385 Queensway West, Simcoe 

Please let Judy MacIntosh know if you plan to attend, 

519-426-2080 or email macintosh@kwic.com .  Thank you.  
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

May 20th, 2018 

Speaker:  Karen Lindsay 

Topic:  “Postcard Tour of Historic Port Dover” 

Coffee @ 8:00 AM     Breakfast @ 8:30 AM 

Adults $5.00   Children $2.00 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 



                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 

 Have you started to think about summer and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2018 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 

 

JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP – UPCOMING EVENTS 
            

Saturday, May 26 

Hiking at Long Point 

More details to follow! 
 

Additional plans for June, July and August are in the works.   

Please contact  

or  

the church office at 426-1845.   
 

Thank you to all who donated peanut butter, jam or funds  

towards PB&J … the We Believe in Simcoe grocery store will be  

stocked with these items as a result of your generosity.   
 

                       NORFOLK PREGNANCY & FAMILY RESOURCE CENTRE 
 

Starting today, the Mission Committee will be collecting needed items for the Norfolk 

Pregnancy & Family Resource Centre. 

A list of the specific items is available on the back page of today’s bulletin.  Items will be 

collected again on May 13 and 20.  There is a collection box in the library for your donations.  

Additional information regarding the NP&FRC may be found on the  

library bulletin board.  Thank you very much for your help! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MISSION     MISSION     MISSION     MISSION 
 

This time, the need is local.  The Mission Committee is asking you, the congregation, to give much-

needed supplies to the Norfolk Pregnancy and Family Resource Centre, as we did last year.  An 

inventory of suitable items is provided below.  A box is available in the library for your contributions 

– today, May 13th and May 20th.  The NP&FRC was very grateful for what was given last year.  Their 

program is continuing to grow to respond to the need in the county. 

 

 

 

Baby formula, baby food and cereal 

Shampoo, baby wash/soap 

Powder, diaper cream and Vaseline 

Baby wipes 

Larger size diapers – size 3 and up 

Clothing - baby and toddler 

Nail clippers 

Child thermometers 

Gripe water and Vitamin D drops 

Breast pads and nipple cream 

Baby medicine dispensers 

Pacifiers 

Toys – baby to age 10 

Coats, boots, hats 

Linens and towels 

Dental care – toothbrushes and toothpaste 
 
For Adults: 

Shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, nail clippers, toothbrushes, toothpaste, soap, maternity clothing, 

men’s and women’s clothing (all sizes: dressy for court, job interviews, etc.) 
 
There is also a need for office supplies: 

Stamps 

Gift cards to places (WalMart, Superstore, Staples, Shoppers Drug Mart) that can provide items such 

as printer ink, paper, envelopes, etc. 
 

** Thank you for your generous support ** 
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CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT & CONFERENCE CENTRE 
 

May Manna Day  

Thursday, May 24, 2018 

10:30 AM – 3:00 PM 
 

“Faith, Technology and 

Responsible Automation: 

Faith and Work in an Age of 

Intelligent Machines” 
 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Derek Schuurman, author of  

“Shaping a Digital World:  Faith, Culture and Computer Technology” 

Please see bulletin board for additional registration information. 

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 2. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the yard sale will go to PWS&D. 

 

 


